
From: MDCA Chairperson chairperson@ourmapua.org
Subject: [Test] Public Presentation by West Coast - Tasman MP

Date: 26 August 2024 at 8:36 PM
To: info@ourmapua.org

Public Presentation by Maureen Pugh (West
Coast - Tasman MP)

 
Maureen has been invited by MDCA to give
a presentation to residents of the Mapua &

Districts communities in early October 2024.
 

mailto:Chairpersonchairperson@ourmapua.org
mailto:Chairpersonchairperson@ourmapua.org
mailto:info@ourmapua.org


 
As a member of MDCA you are invited to

help MDCA formulate the questions relating
to our communities. Five - six questions will

be selected for Maureen to respond to.

We believe this will be a great opportunity to
let Maureen know and understand issues

facing our community.
 

Please email your questions
to secretary@ourmapua.org before 13

September.

A short time has been put aside at the September general
meeting for discussion on the sorts of questions that may be
useful to ask.
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